
A: Banks Road, Garston, Liverpool, L19 8JZ  |  Headteacher: Mrs L Gibson  |  T: 0151 427 4360 
E: banksroad-ao@banksroad.liverpool.sch.uk 

Monday, 17th October 2022 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Key Dates – Autumn 2022 
 
Please see below for a summary of upcoming key dates and events between now and the end of this term: 
 

Date Activity/ Event Notes  
Friday, 21st October ‘Wear it Pink’ Day Children can come into school wearing something pink (or their 

own clothes) for a donation of £1.  
All money raised will be donated to Breast Cancer Awareness. 

Monday, 24th – Friday, 
28th October 

Half term School closed  

Monday, 31st October Children return to school 
after the half term 

 

Thursday, 3rd November 
11:00am 

Year 4 Musical Strings 
Performance 

Parents are invited into school to watch their child showcase 
what they have been learning in music. 

Friday, 4th November  School Council and Junior 
Leadership Team trip to 
London: Parliament and 
Westminster 

See separate letter from Mr Savage to School Council and 
Junior Leadership Team representatives.  

Tuesday, 22nd November 
Morning  

Year 4 Cineworld Trip Year 4 children will visit Cineworld at Speke Retail Park to watch 
‘Horrible Histories: Rotten Romans’. 
Please send your child into school with a donation of £1. 

Wednesday, 23rd 
November 
Morning  

Year 6 Cineworld Trip Year 6 children will visit Cineworld at Speke Retail Park to watch 
‘The Bad Guys’. 
Please send your child into school with a donation of £1. 

Thursday, 24th 
November 

Parents’ Evening Parents Evening will take place face-to-face in school.  
First appointment time: 3:25pm. 
Last appointment time: 6:45pm. 
Appointments to be confirmed with your child’s class teacher.  

Friday, 9th December  Banks Road Sponsored 
Santa Dash! 

Children can dress up as Father Christmas, wear a Christmas 
jumper or wear something Christmas-themed to take part in 
our very own Banks Road Sponsored Santa Dash!  
More information and details to follow. 

Wednesday, 14th 

December 
10am  

Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2) 
Christmas Performance 

Parents/Carers of children in Years 1 and 2 are invited to watch 
their child’s Christmas performance in the school hall. 

Thursday, 15th December  
10am 

Lower Key Stage 2 (Years 3 
and 4) Christmas 
Performance 

Parents/Carers of children in Years 3 and 4 are invited to watch 
their child’s Christmas performance in the school hall. 

 

We Can Do It! 
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Friday, 16th December 
10am 

Upper Key Stage 2 (Years 5 
and 6) Christmas 
Performance 

Parents/Carers of children in Years 5 and 6 are invited to watch 
their child’s Christmas performance in the school hall. 

Monday, 19th December 
2pm 
 

EYFS Christmas 
Performances 

Parents/Carers of children in Nursery and Reception are invited 
to watch their child’s Christmas performances in the school 
hall. 
Due to limited space, please choose to attend one of the 
performances.   

Tuesday, 20th December 
10am 

Tuesday, 20th December Christmas Jumper Day Children can come into school wearing their favourite 
Christmas jumper for a donation of £1. 
All money raised will be donated to Save the Children. 

Wednesday, 21st 
December 

Christmas Party Day Children can come into school wearing their own clothes. 

 
 
Please keep an eye out on Class Dojo and Twitter for extra information and additional activities and events.  
 
If you don’t already follow our school twitter account, you can do so by searching: @BanksRoadSch 
 
A quick reminder that your child must wear their full school uniform (including black school shoes) at all times, unless it is 
a PE day. When your child has PE, they can come into school wearing their school PE jog suit and suitable trainers.  
 
We now have a school uniform ‘pre-loved’ section on our school website, which you can access via our School Shop:  
 

https://shops.parentapps.co.uk/banksroad/product-category/school-uniform/preloved-school-uniform/ 
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any questions or queries.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs L Gibson 
Headteacher 
 

We Can Do It! 


